
August 2, 2016

Bonnie Thomson Carter
18 North County Street  10th Floor
Waukegan, IL 60085

Dear Lake County Board;
Thank you for your consideration in giving me the opportunity to serve with the  
Wauconda Fire District Board. As a life long resident of Lake County, I was raised on my 
family’s farm in Fremont Township. For more than 30 years, I have owned and operated  
a garden center, also in Fremont Township. My wife, Cindy, and I have lived in and raised 
our two children for 23 years in Wauconda Township and look forward to their eventual 
operation of our business. Since 2006, I have served as Secretary of the Wauconda Fire 
Protection District Commission and have enjoyed the opportunity of offering my time 
and life experiences to the Commission.

I would consider it a privilege and an honor to serve the Fire District Board. 

Sincerely,
George H. White III

27691 N. Gilmer Road, Mundelein, IL  60060 / 847.566.2176 / FAX 847.566.2144  

countrybumpkin
The garden center with mulch more.


